
From the 1st February 2020, legislation changes resulted in the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner being 
responsible for certain reviews following a complaint that has been dealt with by the Professional Standards Department 
of Northumbria Police (further information can be found at www.northumbria-pcc.gov.uk). 
 
In the spirit of openness and transparency, the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Northumbria will publish review 
outcomes. 
 
Relevant Appeal Body (RAB) - Office of Police and Crime Commissioner Reviews: 
 
Outcomes – October to December 2024. 
 

Name  Overview of review request  Verdict. 

N A number of the points in the original 
complaint had not been addressed 
and further rationale was required. 

Upheld 

O Recommended that the service be 
‘not acceptable’ and clearer 
understanding provided.  

Upheld.  

P All full response was provided, which 
addressed all the points raised. 

Not upheld 

Q The response was reasonable and 
proportionate in that it addressed all 
the issues. 

Not upheld 

R Referred to PSD to see if there were 
any new allegations, in line with 
request from solicitor. 

Referred to PSD 

S The response addressed the matters 
and reasonable and proportionate 

Not upheld 

T  With PSD 

U The response addressed all the points 
raised. 

Not upheld. 

V The response addressed all the points 
raised. 

Not upheld. 

http://www.northumbria-pcc.gov.uk/


W The response required further work 
and clarification.  

Upheld 

X Further clarification is needed to 
ensure full understanding 

Recommendation. 

Y The response did not make clear 
which legislation was referred to and 
further investigation is needed. 

Upheld 

Z The response addressed the original 
complaint 

Not upheld 

   

 


